
5. RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE
REPORT OF 14 AUGUST 2002 MEETING

The Board was in receipt of the report of the Community Services Committee meeting held on
14 August 2002, covering the following issues:

- Public Arts Project, with Peter Laloli and Lesley Keast joining the Advisory Group
- Wharenui OSCAR programme update
- Gilberthorpes OSCAR programme update
- Sockburn OSCAR programme update
- Neighbourhood Week Committee meeting report, 5 July 2002

In respect of the Keep Christchurch Beautiful Annual Conference, the Board decided that Mike Mora
attend as the Board’s representative.

Ten Community Service Award recipients were confirmed, with one further applicant being
recommended for a Civic Award.

The Board’s decision on recommendations made by the Committee in respect of Neighbourhood
Week funding and Canterbury Neighbourhood Support Inc are separately recorded in clause 15 of the
Board report.

The Board received the information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


